

SHEEP DIP LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Sheep Dip Lane, Dunscroft, Doncaster, South Yorkshire, DN7 4AU. Telephone- 01302 842464 Fax- 01302 351792

Head Teacher- Mrs F Parish



Doncaster Metropolitan Borough Council Education Department

21 November 2016

Dear Parents and Carers



As you know FATHER CHRISTMAS doesn't come to our Autumn Fayre as he thinks it's a bit too early for his visit!! But he will be in school on **Friday 2nd December 2016** for our Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 children.

Our Foundation Stage children will get the opportunity to see Santa on their party day.

If you would like your child to visit him on this day, please would you fill in the form enclosed and send £2.50 for the entrance fee into the grotto. Staff in school will support your child's entry into the grotto.



All monies will need to be sent to school by Monday 28 November Please ask your child to return their grotto entry form and entrance fee to their class teacher by Monday morning. Thank you. As you will appreciate Father Christmas needs to know how many gifts to pack on the sleigh!

Yours sincerely



Mrs F Parish **Head Teacher**

School website:

Father Christmas Grotto Entry form



I would like my child to visit Santa on Friday 2nd December 2016. I enclose £2.50 for the entrance fee.

Name of child	Class

Signed_







www.sheepdiplane.doncaster.sch.uk